MASINDE MULIRO UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY
VICE CHANCELLOR’S ROUND UP FOR THE WEEK ENDING,
FRIDAY 3% FEBRUARY, 2023

® Two of the Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology (MMUST)
postgraduate students have received scholarships, courtesy of the African Canadian
Continuing Education Society (ACCES), Kenya. This was revealed during a courtesy call
made to the Vice Chancellor, by the Executive Director, ACCES, Mr. Kevin Fadum, on
Monday, 30" January, 2023. Mr. Fadum was accompanied by the Program Manager
ACCES Kenya, Mr. Anthony Kikubu Mutevane, who is also an alumnus of MMUST.
The two (2) presented the awards to the Vice Chancellor before the University
Management Board (UMB). The two beneficiaries; Mr. Boniface Manoah, who is a
staff at the University’s security Department and Mr. Kevin Okwara will be pursuing a
Master of Criminology and a Master of Economics respectively.

® MMUST history authors on 1% February, 2023 held a workshop on Editing and
Manuscript Validation to finalize the ‘History of MMUST book writing project. The
project was spearheaded by the Director of the Institute of Indigenous Knowledge and
Cultural Studies (11IKCS).

- ® On 2™ February, 2023 MMUST carried out a one-day Strategic Plan Review for
2022/2023 to 2026/2027 workshop. This was the second Strategic Plan Review
workshop aimed at inculcating views from key stakeholders ranging from political
leaders to Industry as well as corporate leaders. The workshop was officially opened
by the Vice Chancellor, who stressed on the importance of embracing technology in
everything we do at our work place.

® MMUST's Gender Mainstreaming Committee has undergone an extensive two-day
training workshop facilitated by the National Gender and Equality Commission
(NGEC). The aim of the training was to build capacity for relevant, effective, efficient
and sustainable gender mainstreaming in the institution. This workshop themed
‘Enhancing Compliance to Gender Equality at MMUST", was held on 2™ and 3
February 2022 at the Golf Hotel-Kakamega.



® MMUST is leading from the frontline in actualization of the Sustainable Development
Goal number seven (7) — Affordable and Clean Energy. A team of Engineers from the
University led by the Chairman, University Solar Photo Voltaic Energy Project
committee, held a two-day workshop from 2" to 3 February, 2023 in Kisumu Hotel.
The aim of the workshop was to develop technical specifications and an
implementation plan for the project.

| wish you a Blessed Weekend.

Prof. Solomon Shibairo waﬁ«» D2 / @/ 2027
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